DICIS

To: Office of Charter Schools, North Carolina Department of Public Instruction
From: Alex Quigley, Executive Director, Durham Charter School

Date: March 14, 2025

Subject: Request for Charter School Relocation Approval

Durham Charter School formally requests approval to relocate from its current campus at 807
West Chapel Hill Street, Durham, NC, to a new facility under construction at 5510 Wake Forest
Highway, Durham, NC. As this move exceeds five miles, we are submitting this request in
accordance with state regulations.

This relocation is a critical component of our long-term growth plan, allowing Durham Charter
School to expand from 1,000 students spread across three campuses to 1,250 students
consolidated on a single, 50-acre site. The new campus will provide modernized facilities,
expanded instructional spaces, and enhanced resources, ensuring a more cohesive and
efficient educational experience for our students and staff.

Durham Charter School remains committed to maintaining the integrity of its academic
program, student services, and community partnerships throughout this transition. Please
advise of any additional information or next steps needed to complete this request.

Thank you for your time and consideration. | look forward to your response.

Alex Quigley
Executive Director
Durham Charter School
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